
 

Office of the County Auditor  
Auditor’s Analysis 
 

Council Bill No. 52-2024 
Introduced: September 3, 2024 

Auditor: Maya Cameron 

 

Fiscal Impact: 

There is no fiscal impact as a result of this legislation as it does not obligate the use of County 
funds. 

 

Purpose: 

The purpose of this legislation is to amend the membership and appointment requirements of the 
LGBTQIA+ Commission. The legislation provides for two commissioners and one student 
commissioner to either live, work, or study at an institute of higher education in Howard County. 

 

Other Comments: 

According to the Administration, this change in the Howard County Code will allow the 
LGBTQIA+ Commission to be more inclusive of community members who may not live in the 
county but actively contribute by working or attending a higher education institution in Howard 
County. 


